
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 17th September 2020                           Duty Head Ms C Paterson                       
                            
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
  
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Gender & Sexuality Alliance:    The GSA is a club and safe space for all members of the 

`LGBTQ+ community and their friends and allies.  Boroughmuir has one of the largest active 
GSA groups running in Scottish schools. 
The GSA is moving online! As inter-year group clubs can't meet now we are creating a Teams 
to chat, share information and activities. If you would like to be added to the Teams, please 
see Mr Kastelein in room 3.01 (or Mr Dunn in room 3.14). Members past, present and future 
are welcome.  We hope to be back in person as soon as possible, but until then we'll see you 
on Teams!                                                                                                               Mr Kastelein 

 
 
S1 - 6 Face Covering:   We are following Government guidance around the use of face coverings at 

Boroughmuir. There has been a great response - we want this to continue and need to 
celebrate some of the bespoke and on trend looks!  We would love to take a photo of your 
accessory and put together a collage of pupil and staff.  We will be at the school entrance 
before registration - but feel free to come to LGO1 to get your photo taken during break and 
lunch.                                                  Ms Mitchelmore  

 
 
S1 Eco Coffee Cup:   Could Ella Tuohy, Jasmine Rose and Tabitha Myles please come to room 

3.16 to collect their Eco Coffee Cup during registration please.  If there are any other S1’s 
interested in purchasing one please pay on parent pay or come to see Mr Lees for more 
details                                                                                                                               Mr Lee 

 

 
S1 - 6    Hockey Jackets  
             There are still a few unclaimed hockey jackets which were ordered last year. If you ordered 
             one and haven’t yet collected it please come to the PE base on LG floor at break time to 
             collect. Thanks                      Ms Forbes 
 
 
S1 - 6    Sports Council  
              Can the Sports Council please meet in the PE classroom at 1pm during lunch today. 
              Please bring your lunch with you to the meeting.      Ms Forbes 
 
                           
S6 Young STEM Leader:   If you have signed up to participate in the YSL program this year can 

you please come along to a meeting at lunchtime (1pm) on Wednesday 16th September in 
room 2.08 to get registered with the on-line system to record your work. Feel free to bring 
your lunch. We will also give you more details of how the scheme will work this year. If you 
are unable to attend for any reason, please come & see Ms Dighton in room 2.08 any 
lunchtime or after school to get registered.                                Ms Dighton 

 
 


